
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Welcome back to term 4, where did those 2 weeks go? I trust that your family had a nice relaxing 

holiday. Stage 2 teachers loved seeing each of the children’s smiling faces arrive at school on Monday. 

We have definitely have hit the ground running.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our PBL focus at the moment is Respect and all students are encouraged to show respect for our 

school by consistently taking pride in themselves and our school by wearing the correct uniform, looking 

after their own and others’ belongings and treating all people and things with care and respect. 

 

 

 

 

Next Tuesday we have an author visiting the school her name is Sue Whiting. She writes novels and 

picture books. Here is a link to her page if you want to have a look prior to the visit 

https://suewhiting.com/ 

 

We also have a book parade scheduled for Wednesday 21st. Please encourage your children to participate 

in the event as it is a lot of fun. I believe Miss Shearer will be giving some prizes for the best 

dressed! 

 

 

 

 

The students have been busy this week creating their own individual tiles to contribution to our whole 

school wall. We can’t wait to see what the final product looks like! Here is a sneak peek of some tiles in 

progress. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://suewhiting.com/


Stage 2 Shout-Outs for excellent effort, attitude and work this week go to the following 

students: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stage 2 Teachers 
 

3A Lucas DF & Millie M-B 

3H Bella J & Tilda G 

4B Anissa H & Sebastian B 

4G Isla B & Sean S 

4R Eden Y & Beckford S 

4/5T Emily DR & George B 


